ORANGE GROVE HAS A WEBSITE

It has been active for the past few months and all the bugs should have been worked
out. You can access it from your computer or cell phone (data rates may apply) at
* www.orangegrovepark.com * The first two tabs are available to all, if you
want access to the other information stop by the office or submit in writing to get the

password, this applies to owners only. If you experience any problems with the
website, email Tom Kijanka at * orangegrove@centurylink.net * Describe the

problem and include your phone number and we will do our best to work with you to

resolve it.

Enjoy the rest of summer.
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